
The American Legion Riders of South Carolina will 
ride the State Legacy Ride from April 27-28 to raise money for The 
American Legion Legacy Scholarship Fund and we need your help! 

The American Legion wants to ensure higher education is a possibility 
for children whose parents have been killed or severely injured while 

serving our country. It is a civic duty to provide them with equal 
opportunity. The Legion offers its support through the Legacy 

Scholarship Fund, a 501c(3) charity. 

All donations are 100% tax 
deductible!

Donations of $500 or more are 
recognized with
a commemorative 
plaque/medallion.

Individual and Corporate
donations accepted!

Contact your local 
American Legion Riders 
Chapter or Individual 
Rider.

Sponsor a Rider/ Chapter 
per mile or in one lump 
sum. 

How can you help?


